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Dear Circle Members, 

 

Fall is almost here!  The Circle for Children is 

busy welcoming all of our Circle 

membership to a new charity that we are 

supporting and encourage all to get 

involved with Wellspring Living.  They offer a 

holistic approach to rehabilitate children 

who have been victims of sex trafficking.  

Wellspring offers many ways for you to 

volunteer and help these young girls along 

their journey of healing. 

http://wellspringliving.org/volunteer/ 

 

In addition to volunteering, the Circle helps 

the children’s charities we support by raising 

money at our annual gala.  We need lots of 

volunteers to make the upcoming 

Vintage2Vogue gala a success.  Please 

don’t wait to be asked to volunteer.  You 

know best what areas you can assist with.  

Email Ball Chair Linda Bagley today and ask 

how you can help Linda@4yes.com. 

 

By getting involved you can make life so 

much more meaningful for the deserving 

and needy children.  You’ll have fun with 

your fellow Circle sisters doing great deeds.  

I honestly have to say some of my dearest 

friends are the friends from the Circle I have 

volunteered and served on committees 

with over the years. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Love to all, 

Shirley Jones, President 

 

 

 

 

 

Shirley’s Corner A Message from Ball Chair,  

Linda Bagley 

 

 

Planning for the annual gala, Vintage2Vogue is moving forward. 

 

We have negotiated a deeply discounted room rate with 

Chateau Elan for our group.  Discounted rooms are available to 

our group on a first come, first served basis through December 

2017.  Another high-profile event is scheduled the same night as 

our gala.  We encourage you to reserve your room as soon as 

possible to ensure you get one.  There is a $15 non-refundable 

deposit to reserve a room. 

 

ROOM   DISCOUNTED SINGLE RATE 

Inn King   $179 

Inn Double/Double  $159 

Inn Suite   $279 

 

To reserve a discounted room, call Chateau Elan Reservations at                

678-425-0900 and give them GROUP CODE 6450TH.  You can 

also book a discounted room at the Chateau Elan website by 

using the above group code as the promo code.  (See step by 

step instructions on the last page of the newsletter) 

 

Thanks to Julia Davis, tickets to the gala, golf tournament and 

sponsorship packages are available for purchase at the Circle 

for Children website http://www.circle4children.org/vintage-2-

vogue-gala.html 

 

Start inviting your friends to the golf tournament and gala! 

 

We are seeking help with gala sponsorship, planning and public 

relations.  If you would be able to help out with any of these 

areas please email me at Linda@4yes.com. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Linda Bagley 

Ball Chair 
 

 

 

 

http://wellspringliving.org/volunteer/
mailto:Linda@4yes.com
http://www.circle4children.org/vintage-2-vogue-gala.html
http://www.circle4children.org/vintage-2-vogue-gala.html
mailto:Linda@4yes.com
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Important Dates 
 

 

New Member Orientation 

Hosted at the home of  

Ginny Haddock 

3264 Timberloch Drive 

Marietta, GA 

6:30p.m. 

Monday, October 16 

 

Executive Board Meeting 

Hosted at the home of Tricia 

Leuallen 

4680 Andrea Pointe 

Marietta, GA  

Bring a dish to share 

RSVP to Shirley for attendance and 

Trisha for food item. 

10:00 a.m. SHARP 

Tuesday, October 17 

 

Wine Night at Vinoteca 

299 North Highland Ave. 

Atlanta, GA 

$15 at the door 

Attendance is capped at eighteen 

members 

RSVP to Heather Rees 

Heatherrees27@gmail.com 

7:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, October 18 

 

Fall General Meeting 

More details coming soon! 

Wednesday, October 25, 6:30 p.m. 

 

Trip to Tallulah Falls School 

RSVP to Janie Kissling 

Janie.kissling@gmail.com 

Meet at Parkaire Mall at 8:30 a.m. to 

carpool to the school 

Tuesday, November 7 

 

Charity Golf Tournament and 

Vintage2Vogue Ball 

Chateau Elan Resort & Winery 

Saturday, March 24 

 

 
 
 

 

Lieutenant Governor Casey 
Cagle is the Honorary Chair 
for the Vintage2Vogue Ball 
 
We are excited Lieutenant Governor 
Casey Cagle accepted our invitation to 
serve as Honorary Chair for the 
upcoming Circle for Children 
Vintage2Vogue ball. 
 
Cagle, a seventh generation Georgian, 
currently serves as the Lieutenant 
Governor of the state of Georgia. 
 
Cagle’s leadership has been 
recognized beyond the state of 
Georgia as well.  After being named 
one of the 100 Most Influential 
Georgians, Casey was one of four 
public servants in the country to be 
honored by the National Alliance for 
Public Charter Schools with the 
“Champion for Charters” award. 

 
 

mailto:Heatherrees27@gmail.com
mailto:Janie.kissling@gmail.com
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Membership 

News 

NEW MEMBER ORIENTATION 

 

New member orientation will be held on October 16th at 6:30 p.m. at the home of Ginny Haddock – 3264 Timberloch 

Drive, Marietta, GA.  A light supper will be served.  Board members will then inform New Members about the workings of 

the Circle and how they can get plugged in.  New Members are strongly encouraged to attend.  Sponsors are 

welcome to attend.  Please RSVP to Janie Kissling at janie.kissling@gmail.com 

 

 

TALLULAH FALLS “BACK TO OUR ROOTS” TRIP 

 

On November 7th we will carpool together to Tallulah Falls School where the Circle got its start back in 1927.  It’s always 

a great trip and a chance to get to know each other better while enjoying the lovely fall setting of the North Georgia 

mountains.  We will tour the campus, eat lunch and have tea at the home of President and Mrs. Peevy.  We will meet at 

Parkaire Mall at 8:30 a.m. to carpool.  We can also set up a carpool meeting place in Gainesville.  Contact 

Membership Chairman, Janie Kissling at janie.kissling@gmail.com to RSVP and receive more information about the trip. 

 

 

Welcome New Circle Members 2017/2018 
 

Niveen Alborno sponsored by Lynn Thompson 

Linda Bagley sponsored by Shirley Jones 

Meghan Clevenstine 

Elizabeth Conn sponsored by Janie Kissling 

Krista Cutcliff sponsored by Janie Kissling 

Lucy Dorris sponsored by Julia Davis 

Lisa Fuller sponsored by Shirley Jones 

Jan Giles sponsored by Shirley Jones 

Ginny Haddock sponsored by Furness and Bechtel 

Sharon Hyre sponsored by Lynn Thompson 

Pat Iaffaidaono sponsored by Danielle Houret-Lam 

Deborah Jones sponsored by Shirley Jones 

Jamieson Justice sponsored by Judi West 

Lisa Petrocelli-Krueger sponsored by Janie Kissling 

Heather Lindell sponsored by Shirley Jones 

Amanda Meredith sponsored by Shirley Jones 

Kathryn Stanley sponsored by Liz Bowling 

Belinda Vogel sponsored by Janie Kissling 

NEW MEMBER PARTY  
 

The new member party was held at the home of Chris and Jeff 

Cashman on October 1st.  New Circle Members and their 

sponsors attended the evening soiree. 

 

The highlight of the evening was a moving presentation from 

Mary Frances Bowling, Director of Wellspring Living about the 

work they do to rehabilitate the young victims of sex trafficking 

here in Georgia. 

 

New members had a chance to meet Circle Executive Board 

members and learn more about the upcoming golf tournament 

and Vintage2Vogue gala. 

 

Special thanks go out to the Cathy Haire and Patty Quinn for 

decorating and pulling together such a lovely event. 

 

Membership Chairman, Janie Kissling remarked, “We’re so proud 

of our members and have a really interesting group this year.  We 

have a lawyer, an events planner, a veterinarian pharmaceutical 

rep, and web and IT developer, a yoga teacher, a 

photographer, an artist and a magazine publisher!  I want 

everyone to get to know these wonderful new members and get 

them plugged into their committees.” 

 

 

 
 

 

mailto:janie.kissling@gmail.com
mailto:janie.kissling@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scholarship Update 
Update on Circle Scholarship Recipient Ellen Besier 
 

Ellen is a graduate of Tallulah Falls school where she was a 

scholarship student.  Currently she is simultaneously 

completing her college senior year and starting her Doctor of 

Physical Therapy program at Mercer University in Atlanta.  The 

Circle Scholarship Committee is very proud of all of Ellen’s 

hard work and accomplishments! 

 

Ellen recently commented on being a Circle Scholarship 

Recipient.  “After successfully completing my time in Macon 

with a 4.0 GPA, I had my white coat ceremony.  Three more 

years and I’ll be Dr. Besier!  Now I am four weeks into PT 

school, and I love it!  It’s difficult, but I am really enjoying my 

classes. 

Thank you once again for this scholarship.  It has provided me 

the opportunity to go to my dream school for my dream 

profession.  The added stipend for books was a tremendous 

help this year too!  It covered all but $50 for my books.  I really 

appreciate everything the Circle for Children has done for 

me.” 

 

 

Junior Members Have Fun 

 

Circle Junior Members gathered for dinner in September at 5 Church in Atlanta.  They 

discussed different things they can do to help Wellspring Living.  The Junior Members all 

brought items of clothing to the dinner to donate to the girls in need at Wellspring Living.  

They set a goal to have all Junior Members trained to volunteer at Wellspring Living by the 

end of October! 

 
Pictured Back Row:  Kathryn Stanley, Cara Buese, Lucy Dorris, Julia Davis,  

Pictured Front Row:  Jessica Luza, Liz Bowling, Nicole LaMontagne, Sarah Dobson 
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  Wishing you a wonderful year!  

 
     
 

Shellee Spagnoletto  October 1 
Peggy Cannon   October 24 
Judy Ballard   October 27 
Arleen Holliday   October 28 
Dana Christian   October 29 
Carole Steele   October 30 

 
                       

 
 

 
 

 
The Art of Communication 
Please send Tricia Leuallen your 
announcements of births, loss of loved 
ones, outstanding events, or illnesses.  
Please include the individual’s address 
so I can send the appropriate 
correspondence. 
 
If you have newsworthy events, please 
forward your information to me so I can 
quickly respond and send appropriate 
items out to members. 
 
Giving Heart Fund 
 
Can’t think of a gift for a friend?  
Consider the Giving Heart Fund.  It is a 
donation to The Circle for Children in 
memory or in honor of someone. 
Please contact Tricia Leuallen if you 
would like to donate. 
 
Tricia Leuallen  
678 699 3955  
tleuallen@yahoo.com  

 

 

 

 

Circle Members, 

 

You can help Wellspring Living win a grant for $75,000 from Chick-

fil-A.  Please download the Chick-fil-A One App on your phone and 

vote for Wellspring Living before October 21st. 

https://one.chick-fil-a.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Vintage2Vogue Discounted Room Rate at Chateau Elan 
 

 

 

To book online go to https:booking.chateauelan.com 

 

1.  Select your day of arrival and day of departure. 

2. In the small print above the “Find Rooms” button, there will be a link called “Promo 

Codes.”  Click on the “Promo Codes” link. 

3. There will be 3 fields that will appear.  Type 6450TH into the field labeled “Group Code.” 

4. Once you have typed in the code, click “Update.” 

5. This will return you to the previous screen.  Click on “Find Rooms.” 

6. You will see The Circle for Children listed on the next screen.  Select (+) button next to your 

event name for rooming options and pricing. 

7. Select the room type you desire, then click “Select & Book.” 

8. Click “Make a Reservation.” 

9. Please express any special requests you may have in the “Special Requests” field. 

10. 10.  Scroll further down the page to the area titled “Confirm Your Reservation.”  Fill in the 

empty information fields. 

11. Then select “Book Reservation.” 

   

This will complete your reservation process. 

https://booking.chateauelan.com/

